
JOINT TRANSPORTATION BOARD 

16 APRIL 2008 

REFERENCE FROM THE MID-KENT DOWNS STEERING GROUP 

 

1. Quiet Lanes 

1.1 Below is an extract from the Minutes of the Mid-Kent Downs 

Steering Group meeting held on 24 January 2008: 

“Quiet Lanes 

 

Richard Jacques informed the Group that he took this matter up 

with Cllr Ferrin recently.  Discussion took place on how this matter 

could be taken forward. 

 

AGREED:- 
 

i) Richard Jacques and Robin Grimble to put together a paper on 
this subject as soon as possible and give to Daphne Parvin 

 
ii) Daphne Parvin to speak to Paulina Stockell on receipt of paper 

and then to speak to Steve Goulette about how to get this 

item on the Agenda of the next Joint Transportation Group.” 

1.2 The Chairman of the Group, Councillor Mrs Parvin, wishes to 

address the Board on this issue. 

1.3 Recommendation: 

 That the Board consider the views of the Mid-Kent Downs Steering 

Group on the issue of Quiet Lanes. 

 


